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Future Events 
 
Watch this column for a rolling forecast 
of events for members and guests. 
 
Oct. 7th, Saturday    IMCZ/ZIWC 
Oktoberfest 2006 
 
Oct 8th, Sunday  IMCZ 
IMCZ Golf Pro-Am 
 
Nov. 14th, Tuesday   IMCZ/ZIWC 
Annual Bowling Challenge 
 
Jan. 27th, Saturday    IMCZ 
Annual Burns Supper 
 

 
IMCZ events in bold 

BSCC – British Swiss Chamber of 
Commerce 
IMCZ – International Men’s Club of Zug 
ZIWC – Zug International Women’s Club 
 

The ZIWC and the IMCZ invite you to our 

OCTOBERFEST 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This Saturday Evening, October 7th !! 
 
 
Can't make it to Munich?  It doesn’t matter – get out your 
“lederhosen”, bring your beer stein and come to the joint ZIWC – 
IMCZ “Oktoberfest” in Zug!  We’ll provide the bratwurst, 
accompaniments.. and the beer! 
(wine, juice and soft drinks will be provided for the non-beer fans!) 
 
We’re returning to the cozy rooms of the “Pulverturm” and look 
forward to welcoming you all for a great social evening. 
 
When…Saturday, October 7, 19.00 hours 
Where….Pulverturm, Zugerbergstrasse (Casino parking) 
Price? ……CHF 25. - per person 

Payment….PostFinance account 17-521935-3, ref. 
“Oktoberfest party” (bring your receipt) or at the door. 

 
Reservations:    Joop Hubbeling (041 780 7550) 
by email, to :     susann.dundas@datazug.ch 
by mail :            Joanne Beck, Untere Roostmatt 8, 6300 Zug 
by fax:              +041 740 0060 
Questions?        Phone Susann on + 076 345 1255 
 
NB: the IMCZ does not have a policy on smoking or non-smoking, 
however, for guests who may wish to smoke, a smoking area, for this 
evening, will be designated in the “Galerie” on the first floor 
 

Bowling 
 

   This year we have another Ten-
Pin Bowling competition against 
our sister club ZIWC. 
 
This is a fantastic evening and 
everyone taking part always has a 
great laugh. Although usually 
everyone wants to take part, it is a 
very entertaining evening for no-
players who come along to support 
their club. 
 
The match will be Tuesday 
November 14th so get practicing 
now. 

 
The venue will again be at the 

Cherry Bowl bowling alley. 
  
Those of you who want to play or 

just come along for a great 
evening’s fun should call Joop 
Hubbeling on 041 780 7550. 



   
     
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Members e-mail addresses 
 
We are trying to encourage members to request their Newsletter by 
e-mail to save the club the cost of postage. After sending out a 
request by e-mail we discovered that a lot of the e-mail addresses 
we have on file are, in fact, not valid. 
The data we have is around 3 years old and you may have changed 
your address since then. 
If this is the case please let us know. Also, if you have an e-mail 
please request to receive the Newsletter that way.

 
President:  Bas Veenendaal 
Tel. 01 761 1053 moteco@uitikon.ch 
Vice-President: Joop Hubbeling 
Tel. 041 780 7550 jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 
Secretary:  Joop Hubbeling 
Tel. 041 780 7550 jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 
News Editor: John Stuart 
Tel. 041 724 3075 stuart.john@siemens.com 
Treasurer: Patrick Bos 
Tel. 041 750 8405 patrick.bos@tic.ch 
Membership: Joop Hubbeling 
 Tel.  041 780 7550 jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 
IT Matters: Micheal Sekler 
michaelsekler@yahoo.com 

Membership Info.,…………. 
If you’re address, telephone number 
or e-mail changes please inform our 
Membership Secretary: 
 
Joop Hubbeling     Tel. 041 780 7550    
 
e-mail: jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 

Our events 
 

This month is a very busy one for 
registering for events. However, 
members should remember that they 
can register through our web site      
www.imcz.com. 
 
The web site is again being renovated 
so that we can encourage more and 
more members to use the facilities. It 
is also a great way for us to save 
money on postage with the Newsletter. 
 

 Burns Night 2007 
 
   This is an early reminder to all 
that we will have our annual 
Burns’ Supper on Saturday 
27th January at the Landhaus 
Restaurant in Baar. 
It’s always been a well 

attended event and we hope that 
this one will break all records. 
As the haggis season is already 

underway, we have ordered the 
best that can be bagged. Add a 
few whiskies to that and it 
should be a good evening. 
Mark your calendar now!

IMCZ Golf Pro-am 
   Next Sunday (October 8th) our annual Golf pro-am event will take 
place. Thanks to board members Peter Sproston and Joop 
Hubbeling we’ve had a good response from sponsors.  
 
One of the main raffle prizes will be a 60-minute trip in a Zeppelin 
over the Canton of Zug. That’s a price worth over CHF 2’000 and 
we thank the sponsors Zuger Kantonalbank for their generosity. 
 
There are other great prizes to be won and remember, non-golfers 
can attend the evening dinner and have a chance of winning some 
great prizes. There have also been some cash donations, a big one 
from “Atradius” Credit Insurance which will benefit the children’s 
home very much. 
 
Remember, it isn’t too late to donate of come to the golf day…. 
Just call John Stuart on 079 215 6871 and let him know. 
 

Wine tasting anyone…. ? 
    
The board has been trying to come up with ideas for events for our 
members. Some were excellent ideas, some were impossible and 
others downright ludicrous. However, here is a sample… 
   Wine tasting in Steinhausen. A friend of a friend has a wine shop 
and loves to do wine tasting evenings. We thought this would 
appeal to our members so please let us know if this would be 
something for you.  
   We thought of having an introductory bridge or chess evening. If 
you’ve always wanted to play but never had the chance, this would 
be an excellent opportunity. 
   We’d like to invite an English-speaking tax specialist to explain 
the intricacies of the local tax system and answer a few questions 
from the members. 
 
If any of this appeals to you please let any member of the board 
know. Or, if you have an idea of your own that we could organize, 
we’d be happy to do that too. 


